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It has been a busy and exciting start to the term this week with our project launch 

on Tuesday. We had great fun becoming Polar explorers, learning about the animals 

that may be found in the Arctic and undergoing rigorous training to prepare for the 

difficult challenges. Testing out our sleeping bag unpacking and repacking, we 

imagined we were in the Arctic and had to get into three sleeping bags whilst 

wearing our gloves and as quickly as we could to avoid frostbite! To improve our 

strength and stamina, we pulled tyres across the playground in preparation for an 

expedition. We also investigated the impact of ‘blubber’ as an insulator by comparing 

how long we could hold our hand in ice cold water with and without the use of lard 

as a blubber insulator! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise spellings and times tables – we are doing fantastically 
well with these! 

• Read at least 5 times a week  
• Kilve Court – remember to check the kit list, bring a packed lunch on 
Wednesday and arrive at school from 8.30am. 
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